
Minutes AGM September 20th 2018 
In attendance  

 

Parents 

 

Lindsay Callander, Silvana Ross, Karen Hunter, Liz Budde, Suzanne Broatch, Gillian 

Davidson, Lyn Smith, Susan Hall, Dawn Campbell, Stephanie Senior, Gillian Hodson, Trine 

Campbell, Linda Mitchell, Susanne Little, Ian Marshall, Janice Craig, James McTurk, David 

Stevens, Duncan Burns, Louise Burns, John King   

 

Staff  

 

James Smith, Lorraine Gillies 

 

Minutes  

 

1. John King, the chair,  produced a report on the work of the Parent Council over the 

last year 

2. Election of the new Parent Council members and the officers -  John King the chair 

tendered his resignation. Lindsay Callander was proposed by Liz Budde and 

seconded by Silvana Ross and voted in as Treasurer. The posts of  Chair, Vice 

Chair, and Clerk didn't attract any nominations and remain unfilled.  

3. Lindsay Callander produced a report on the accounts which was accepted  
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1. Headmasters report - Mr Smith presented the headmaster’s report  

● The SQA results were presented and parents requested more detail at the 

next parent council (pc)  meeting 

● Mrs Vanessa Morris was invited to the next pc meeting 

● There is no truth in the rumour that advanced highers will be stopped 

● Help was requested for the Christmas Fayre and Mr Smith will send out Kelly 

Patterson’ email address for the pc members who wish to help  

● The assemblies need to be added to the school calendar  

2. School uniform - a report will be presented at the next pc meeting  

3. New website - the new website was welcomed and Mr Smith asked for parental 

feedback.  

4. New time table - was welcomed by the parents  

5. Fundraising - 7 people volunteered to meet and discuss how fundraising might help 

the school, particularly in the provision of a school minibus. An email will be 

circulated to all who volunteered sharing contact details  

6. Any other business - there was some discussion around the provision of component 

marks with some parents feeling they had been withheld unfairly from their child and 

others that there is no consistent policy.  There is a link on the SQA site where 

component marks can be requested. The link will be circulated.    

 


